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FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Ukraine has been fighting against tyranny for almost 11 months. At the same time 

the negotiations on strengthening military assistance to Ukraine are taking place on 

international platforms. The European Union's parliament has adopted a 

resolution calling on member states to back the creation of a special international 

tribunal to judge russian war crimes committed in Ukraine. We hope, that justice 

will be done.  

 

   Centravis continues to work in the mode of limited energy supply. But we are 

planning to fulfil our production and shipments plans in January. All of our 

equipment is running, the Hot and the Cold Shops are working. 

 

   Logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are open and always ready to your requests. The Financial and 

Administrative Departments, Customer support are waiting to your calls and ready 

to answer on all your questions.  

Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov stays in Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. The 

Production Director Andriy Krasjuk is now in Uzhorod, where he controls the work 

of the new production site. This week we have started the production of the first 

meters of pipes there. 

 

   We are proud of our team, which has the courage to launch the manufacture from 

the very beginning during the war time. It is a very valuable experience and a great 

possibility of making important and non-standard decisions.  

Thank you for choosing our products. Glory to Ukraine! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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